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I am fine with my email being made public.  

I am writing to you about being opposed to making Broadview Chase a one-way street until Merrick is
extended.   

I live in the Lantern Chase Development.  I use Broadview Chase a lot to avoid having to travel on
Central Avenue as much as possible, especially during rush hour times.   I know I am not alone.     

I am sure the residents on Broadview Chase are not happy with the increased traffic, but they should
have known that this street would one day be connected to another street since there was no cul-de-sac. 
 The number of people using this street to get over to Troy Road far outnumber the residents on that
street.  Making it a one-way street would be a waste of taxpayer monies.  Also, as many times as I have
used Broadview Chase, I have yet to encounter someone on that street pulling out of their driveway.  

Even when Merrick is extended, Broadview Chase should remain open for traffic going in both directions. 
 With Delaware's ever increasing growth, it is important to have streets that are open to traffic in both
directions.
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